BUSSELTON UNITING CHURCH

WILDFLOWER EXHIBITION rstabisshed 1925

Wednesday 2nd September 2015.

The Chief Executive Officer,
City of Busselton,

Locked Bag 1,
BUSSELTON WA 6280.

For the attention of Deborah Holden/your ref: 10/1516

Dear Deborah,

Re: Wildflower Exhibition 2015 - 90tk Celebrations
Please note dates: Thursday 1st Oct 9am to 9pm (Opening at 7pm)
& Friday 274 Oct 9am to 6pm
Held at Uniting Church & grounds at 47 Kent St, Busselton

On behalf of our Exhibition Committee, thankyou for your letter of 11th August,
advising that our Application for Sponsorship, to assist with associated costs in
staging the 90th Celebration this year, has been successful. We are delighted to
hear this. Also the cheque for $1000 enclosed.

As to sponsorship acknowledgement, we will certainly contact Julie Oates, to
request the loan of the City’s banners to display on the two days. Also in local
media coverage.

Thankyou again from the Committee.

7
Yours sincerely, 7

,"l&w Z.\/
Ruth Flowers
Secretary
Em: rerflowers@bigpond.com.au
Ph: 9753 1134 or mob 0432 647 534
Mail: C/o Busselton Wildflower Exhibition, Uniting Church, PO Box 315,
Busselton, WA 6280.




